
 

 

 
 

Central RSA Academies Trust 

Oldbury Park Primary RSA Academy 

Oldbury Road 

Worcester 

WR2 6AA 

 

T 01905 424 878 

 

Dear Candidate, 

 

Re: Principal Recruitment 

 

Thank you for your interest in applying to become our next Principal 

 

The Governors, Staff and Families of Oldbury Park are incredibly proud of our school and children. 

We have achieved ever improving results but we are not complacent and we are keen to continue pursuing 

new, fun and innovative ways to help our children learn and enjoy their time with us whist preparing them 

for Secondary School. 

 

Our ethos at Oldbury Park of inclusion, diversity and wanting to get the very best outcomes for all of our 

pupils made our recent decision to join RSA Central Academy a natural evolution. 

 

We believe the opportunity to lead our school during this next phase presents a brilliant opportunity for a 

Principal who is passionate about education, is open to finding new solutions to old problems and someone 

who can develop an ambitious vision and strategy for the future of Oldbury Park. 

 

As the school is at the heart of the local community, the new Principal will maintain and extend links 

beyond the school boundaries while leading and developing our enthusiastic and highly experienced staff 

team. Our goal is to make Oldbury Park the number one choice for families in our community. 

  

If you are excited by the idea of leading collaborative working in a school with great teachers, children who 

love to learn and forward-thinking governors, please apply to join us.   

As a first step, we would be delighted for you to experience Oldbury Park first hand, come visit us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Johnson 

Chair of Governors 


